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From: Mel Duvall

To: Ronchi, Kathy; lindsey.krumrie@douglascountywi.org; David Morrison - EPA; Sager. John E - DNR;
steven.ales@wisconsin.gov; Thiboldeaux. Robert L - DHS

Cc: Mark Darby; Kim Guttormson; Amy Nusbaum; will.armes@ghd.com

Subject: Air Monitoring Update

Date: Thursday, June 14, 2018 2:42:17 PM

All,

We wanted to provide you with some advance notice that we are planning to reduce our air
monitoring activities as we are reaching a milestone with our work to secure and stabilize the
refinery site.

We expect to soon complete critical product deinventoring and are finalizing the plan to cut and
remove the leaning stripper tower. That work may be completed early next week. With that we will
be in a position to reduce the air monitoring taking place. We will send you a copy of our revised air
monitoring plans once we have the schedule finalized for the tower removal.

We have asked GHD to prepare a summary of the work done to date and the results which can be
posted on the Douglas County website to essentially provide closure to the daily reporting that has
been taking place and let the public know that air monitoring associated with the emergency
response has been discontinued. We will circulate that summary once ready.

If you have any further questions, let us know.

Mel

Public Information Officer
Husky Energy

Cell 403 512-8831
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